
Upcoming Dates

Dec 21st- Jan 5th: Christmas Break 
January 6th-29th: MAP testing

January 20th: No School
January 26th: Open House

January 26th-31st: Catholic Schools Week

Pajama Day
Next Friday, December 20th is Pajama Day

for the WHOLE school.  Students may
wear flannel, fleece, or cotton pjs.  NO
nightgowns or spaghetti straps please.  

Onesies are also acceptable.

Classes Resume
Classes resume on MONDAY, January 6th.  

Mark this date on your calendar as it is
different from the public schools.

Around the School
A couple of our Intermediate students are

in a play at the Carnegie THIS Saturday.  
Showings are the 14th and 15th at 1:00pm.  

Tickets are $12.

Third grade taught the whole school about
Advent and the wreath yesterday at Mass

The Junior High are finishing up their
novels by creating a project to represent

their chosen story and presenting it.

In

 Christmas Parties
Classroom Christmas Parties will be held
NEXT Friday on the last day before break.  

The classroom teachers will reach out with
items and food that is needed for each
party.  While we greatly appreciate the

snacks that are sent in, please follow the
guidelines provided by the teachers.  We

don’t need an overabundance of one
particular item.  All parents are welcome
to attend the class parties.  Please check

with your child’s teacher for times.

Payments
All payments for Extended Day and

Aftercare MUST be paid before Christmas
Break next Friday.  

Thank you!!

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

December 9th-13th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


